2004-0120

NOTICE OF HEARING

ON THE MATTER OF THE VACATION
OF A PORTION OF 104th Avenue SE.

VACATION FILE V-2429
PROPOSED ORDINANCE (2004-0120)


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed ordinance for the vacation of a portion of 104th Avenue SE has been filed with the Clerk of the County Council.


A public hearing will be held before the King County Hearing Examiner, Hearing Examiner’s Conference Room, 400 Yesler Way, Room 404, Seattle, Washington on 14th day of April, 2004, at 9:30 A.M. or soon thereafter. NOTE:  If the Seattle School District announces a district-wide school closure due to adverse weather conditions or similar area emergency, the public hearing on this matter will be postponed.  Parties of record will be notified of the time and date of the rescheduled hearing.  Questions can be directed to the Hearing Examiner’s Office at (206) 296-4660.

The area to be vacated is described as follows:

That portion of 104th Ave. SE abutting the South 97 feet and any portion that condemnation by the state of Washington under decree of appropriation entered October 13, 1992, under King County Superior Court Case No. 91-2-28115-7 which may be relinquished to King County within the following described parcel:

The south half of the northeast quarter of the northwest quarter of the northwest quarter of Section 17, Township 22 North, Range 5 East, W.M.;

EXCEPT the south 100 feet thereof;

and EXCEPT the east 30 feet conveyed to King County for road purposes, by deed recorded under King County recording number 20010809001147.

Vacation area being known as westerly portions of 104th Avenue Southeast.
INFORMATION ON THIS PROPOSED ACTION CAN BE OBTAINED FROM KING COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION ROAD SERVICES DIVISION: 

TELEPHONE: (206) 296-3731 OR (206) 296-6522, 

EMAIL:  
Road.R/WVacations@metrokc.gov

DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 31st day of March, 2004.
Metropolitan King County Council

King County, Washington
Anne Noris

CLERK OF THE COUNCIL

